
FACE TO FACE 
April, 2018 

 

 Encounter # 7 is history – Praise the Lord!    Ric Durand, Lay Director, guided the team 

through numerous obstacles but we persevered and welcomed 13 pilgrims into the community.  

This team demonstrated the Body of Christ in action when team members were ill and had to 

miss meetings or even days of the Encounter, others stood in the gap!  Candlelight was awesome 

because so many from the Emmaus community took time out of the busy day to attend and show 

the pilgrims they are loved! 

 

 Angie Crummie was Head Spiritual for #7 and has agreed to be our Community Spiritual 

Director for Face to Face.   She has already spoken with Allen Rogers. 

 

 We are still a work in progress.   We felt a need to do training for the F2F Board on the 

various team positions.   In March we began mini training sessions for each position – this month 

was Table Leaders & Table Leader/Floaters.    

 

 I have contacted Doc Hall with questions and concerns from the Board.   He is always 

ready and willing to help. 

 

 Encounter #8 will be:  Tuesdays/Wednesdays May 8, 9, 15, 16 

    @ McEachern UMC - Powder Springs 

    Nancy Hart, Lay Director 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Beth Mays 

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

                                           

 


